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Mission statement: To live, love and learn in the footprints of Jesus. 
 

ST NORBERT’S IS A RIGHTS RESPECTING SCHOOL 
 
         14th December 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Thank you 
I would like to say a special ‘thank you’ to the parents of pupils in Y6 who contributed to a 
beautiful bouquet of flowers and gifts, which were presented to me on the evening of the 
Ebenezer performance. I am very grateful for your kindness and generosity.  
 
Reminder - Advent Mass 
Advent Mass will take place tomorrow, Thursday 15th December at 1pm. Would you please 
send your child with a small amount of change for the collection.  Thank you. 
 

Carol Service 
St Norbert’s Church will be holding a Carol Service on December 21st at 6pm. All are very 
welcome. 
 
Christmas Mass 
Mass will be held at 9am on Christmas day in St Norbert’s Church. All families are invited. 
 
1st Holy Communion 2023 
Please will you let me know before the end of term if you are considering that your child 
may need preparation in First Holy Communion classes, ready for next summer. These will 
begin in school from February. If you would like any further information, I will be pleased to 
hear from you. 
 
After School Activity Clubs 
Football in the Community will continue on a Tuesday afternoon for children from Years 1 to 
Year 6.  This will begin from Tuesday 10th January and finish on Tuesday 28th March. Your 
child will need a pair of football boots and shin pads to be able to take part.  The cost for the 
next term will be £33.50.  If your child would like to take part but is unable to do so because 
of financial constraints, please see me in confidence. 
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Please note that children will not be able to start the club on the first Tuesday unless 
payment has been made through Parentpay.  Unfortunately, I am not able to offer any 
refunds for children who do not continue to the end of term. 
 
If you would like your child to take part, please email your permission through to the admin 
email address at the top of this letter.  Thank you. 
 
Other Activity Clubs are currently being organised and confirmation will be sent out as soon 
as these have been confirmed. 
 
Reminder – Out of School Club 
Our Out of School Club will not open on Friday 16th December, the last day of this term.  
Please do not book your child into the club on that date.  All children should be collected at 
3pm, please, on Friday. 
 
Return to school in January  
Children should return to school on Tuesday 3rd January 2023, after the Christmas holiday.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
P M A Tonge 
 


